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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 29, 2015 12:15 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: *  *  Update - The Year End Mineral Sale Ends Soon *  *

 
 

 
 

Happy New Year! 
   

With 2016 approaching, I want to wish everyone a Happy, Healthy, and very 
Prosperous New Year! The Year End Mineral Sale will be ending soon and this 
is the final notice before the sale concludes. I'm accepting offers on every item 
on the website and no reasonable offers will be refused during the final days 
of 2015. Reserve your selections quickly and please feel free to use our popular 
layaway option as well to lock in the sale prices and make payments over time!  

 

Link to the Exceptional Mineral Showrooms! 
 

* All Reasonable Offers will be Accepted * 
 

* All Mineral Showrooms are Included in the Sale * 
 

* This Sale will run until December 31st * 
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Link to the Website! 
  

*  Best Holiday Wishes to all of our Mineral Collecting Friends   

* 
 

 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

The Next Denver 2015 Showroom Will Open in 2016! 

  

Please watch for the NEW update notice! 

 

Link to visit the first Denver Showroom 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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